
 

 	  
 	  

 	  

 	  

 	  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From:  

Sent: Saturday, 4 August 2018 5:52 PM 

To: ; Mailbox <Mailbox@ccc.gld.>;ov.au> 

Subject: [OFFENSIVE LANGUAGE] Urgent correspondence for your attention 

Dear CCC Chairperson, 

I request that you respond to my fears and guarantee that you will do something about corrupt police, 
namely Officer Neil Punchard. 
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Just for a moment, look at the lengths that a woman exposed to extreme DV needs to go to, after she and her 
children have been abused by a violent perpetrator than his actions reinforced by a corrupt police officer. 

The organisations in which we would expect to keep us safe are failing. 
It is the public who fund these organisations and look at what they are paying for! 

These organisations are expected to keep the public safe not put them in harms way. 

Please read the letter attached. 

I await your response. 

Sincerely 
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